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Our vote-by-mail system in Oregon is the envy of other states. Changing it makes no 

sense. We know that the "problem" this is meant to solve does not exist -- neither in 

Oregon nor in the United States as a whole do we have fraudulent voting in 

significant numbers.  

 

Senator Smith is acting for his party and POTUS in submitting this DOGE-like 

legislation that is intended to break a perfectly good system that has long worked for 

all. 

 

I OPPOSE SB 210, which would if passed would disenfranchise large numbers of 

voters, cost the state more, and create barriers to exercising the basic right of 

citizens. 


